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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to a new school year. It has been fantastic to see all the 
children back at school and hear about their summer break. We’ve had a 
great few days and the children have made a really positive start working 
hard in their new classes and behaving so well on the playground and around 
school. Well done to all our youngest children who have started school for 
the first time -they have settled very well.  

Sports clubs are starting next week for classes 1 to 6 and are available on 
Arbor to book. Other clubs and will be added next week to start the week 
after. We use Arbor to book and pay for all clubs, lunches and trips etc. so 
please see Mrs Dodd in the office if you have any problems using the app.  

The children have looked very smart in their uniforms this week. We have 
lots of good quality pre-loved uniform in school. If you need any, just contact 
Mrs Roddis.  

I’ll send out this newsletter each Friday to let you know about dates and 
information but please always come and speak to us if you have any 
questions or comments –                                                                                               
we’re here to help if we can! 

Have a lovely weekend   

Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Wed 13th Sep – Class 6 visit to 
Crucial Crew 

Thur 14th Sept – Class 2 visit 
to Cleethorpes 

Thur 28th Sept – Family 
learning activity for Class 4 

Thur 19th Oct – Individual 
photographs 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct – Half 
term 

Mon 30th Oct -INSET day 
school closed for children 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

The gates open at 8.45am 

each morning and close at 

9am.  

 

 

 

To report a child’s 

absence please contact 

the school office on 01709 

740879 

New Staff and Families 

A big welcome to all the new families and children who have joined us 

this week, it’s been lovely to meet you all.  

Welcome too to the new staff who have joined us – Miss Briddock in 

Class 1, Miss Reed in Class 4, Miss Evans our school business manager and 

Mr Rose who is our new caretaker.  

                      PE sessions                        PE sessions start for all classes next week.  

On PE days children should come to school                                                                              

in PE kit of PLAIN white or dark t-shirt (NO                                                      

FOOTBALL KITS) and dark shorts or jogging                                                                  

bottoms. No jewellery can be worn for PE                                                                       

lessons. If the weather is colder, they can                                                                    

wear their usual school jumper or cardigan                                                                             

around school during the day and take it                                                                                                

off for PE. 

                                                               

       

 

PE days 
 
Class 1 – Monday and Thursday    
Class 2 – Monday and Friday 
Class 3 – Tuesday and Thursday 
Class 4 – Wednesday and Thursday 
Class 5 – Tuesday and Wednesday 
Class 6 – Tuesday and Wednesday 
 


